
 

HURSTVILLE RAMADAN TIMETABLE - 2025 
 

Assalamu Alaikum Parents/Guardians,  

We hope this letter reaches you in good faith and health. Ramadan Mubarak to you 

and your family, may this be a blessed month. 

We are writing to inform you about the timetable changes that will occur in Weeks 

4, 5 and 6 of Term 1. As Ramadan falls in Term 1, our class timetables will be 

adjusted to accommodate our fasting students, parents and staff. 

It is required that you continue to send your child to their class to ensure their 

learning is not disrupted and they are equipped to continue their studies in the 

following term. 

Please see the 2025 Ramadan timetable changes below: 

 

During the Ramadan timetable, all Friday evening classes will move to 

Saturday, 12:30pm – 3:30pm. Saturday classes will remain at the same time.  

 

 

 

 

The last lesson for Term 1 will be Week 9 (14/4 – 20/4). Classes will resume for Term 2 the 

week starting 28
th
 April 2025.  

Ramadan is a great time to connect with the Quran. It is important that we do not 

make it an excuse to miss important learning opportunities. Let’s work together to 

get the maximum benefit from this holy month! 

If you have any questions, or would like more information about our Ramadan 

timetable, please do not hesitate to contact us on (02) 9791 6777 or email 

hurstville@alfirdaus.com.au 

Ramadan and Eid Mubarak, 

 

Management  
Alfirdaus College  

 

2025 Ramadan Changes - Term 1 Timetable 

Term 1 Term 1 Term 1 Term 1 Term 1 Term 1 Term 1 Term 1 

Week 4 Week 5 Week 6 Holiday Holiday Week 7 Week 8 Week 9 

24/2 – 2/3 3/3 – 9/3 10/3 – 16/3 17/3 – 23/3 24/3 – 30/3 31/3 – 6/4 7/4 – 13/4 14/4 – 20/4 

Ramadan 
timetable 

Ramadan 
timetable 

Ramadan 
timetable 

No classes No classes 
Return to 
regular 

timetable 

Return to 
regular 

timetable 

Return to 
regular 

timetable 

Class Timetable Changes 

Regular Class Ramadan Class Time 

Friday night 
Saturday 

12:30pm – 3:30pm 


